
WARNING TRACK SALUTE 

INSTRUCTIONS & GUIDELINES 
 

The New York Mets are pleased to welcome you and your group to our Warning Track 

Salute presentation.  Our goal is to make this an exciting and memorable event for all of 

the participants.  This requires preparing all involved with information that will enable 

the event to run smoothly. 

 

Therefore, we ask that you please impart to your group the following instructions and 

guidelines: 

 

 Your group should enter through the Left Field Gate with their game tickets no 

later than forty-five minutes prior to scheduled game time.  

 Only group members with proper designated attire will allowed to participate. 

 Once through the gate, the group will be directed to the waiting line on the Left 

Field Ramp.  It is recommended that restroom visits are made before joining 

the line as there will be no access once line moves into the tunnel. 

 Food and beverages are not permitted on the field. 

 Mets Staff will lead the line onto the field.  Please be alert to their instructions. 

 Please keep the line moving.  You make take all the photos you like – just do 

not stop to do so.* 

 Stay in line on the track. Do not go on the grass or near the outfield wall.    

 Do not take samples of grass, dirt or other items from field.   

 Do not approach the Bullpen or players who may be warming up. 

 Once the line is in place for the anthem, participants should be positioned 

three feet behind the cut of the grass.   

 Please remove your hat for the anthem. 

 At the conclusion of the anthem, you will be led back to the seating bowl via 

the staircase by Section 135.   

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
 

*The New York Mets reserve the right to deny participation to any person or group and to terminate event due to inclement 

weather, unsafe conditions or time constraints.  Violation of these rules could result in ejection from the ball park. 


